ROTC lunch and briefing

The Department of Military Science will host a luncheon and briefing commemorating the
Army Specialized Training Program (ASTP) on Wednesday, October 4, in both the Slavin Center
and Alumni Hall.

The commemoration will feature a visit by George Fisher, who was a member of the
ASTP at Providence College during World War II, and who is currently the chair of the
Commemorative Committee of the ASTP. Fisher will speak on the history of the ASTP, its
deployment to Europe, and combat operations with the 26th Infantry Division.

The lunch will take place at the Slavin Soft Lounge at 12:30 p.m. After a tour of the

campus, Fisher will conduct the briefing in the Military Science III classroom in Alumni Hall
beginning at 2:30 p.m. For more information, call Captain Ellis F. Hopkins III at Ext.2025.
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